
Saffron Green’s Newsletter 

Friday 28th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 

Our attendance figures are rising! We really do appre-

ciate everyone's efforts in ensuring they get their chil-

dren to school on time and in school, everyday. We 

want to thank each and every one of you for recognis-

ing the importance of your children's education. 

 

The pupils of Saffron Green have taken part in the Roy-

al Mails ‘Hero's Stamp Design Competition’. We have 

had many fantastic entries and we are pretty confident 

we may have a winner! Here is an example of two en-

tries we have chosen to display in our reception area. 

 

 

 

 

 

For two weeks during the Summer holidays 

we will opening up our very own ‘Saffron 

Green Holiday Club’. This will be available 

for all children that currently attend our 

school. We will be sending out more infor-

mation shortly along with a booking form. 

 

Keep Britain Tidy’s Great Big School Clean is back for 2021 for all those schools who feel they 

can get involved and be part of the million-mile mission. When we look after the environment, we 

look after ourselves as well. Volunteering to do something for the greater good – and being out-

doors - results in improved mental and physical wellbeing. Last year, 79% of people who took the 

Great British Spring Clean reported improved mood and 51% said it encouraged them to move 

more.  This year we would love the whole school to get involved. If each child takes part for just 

10 minutes over half term, we can pledge 35hrs! So lets get litter picking and improve the local  

environment  whilst enjoying the sunshine. Don’t forget to take photos and send them to your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

On that note, as much as we enjoy your dogs visiting and seeing them being walked, can you 

kindly clear up after your dogs toileting and finally, illegal parking.  Please do not do it.  It is not 

safe and if you do and are asked politely to move please do not abuse school staff it will not be 

tolerated.  The weather forecast is promising for next week so from all the team at Saffron Green 

we wish you a joyful, peaceful and safe half term.  Stay Covid safe. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Storey 
Headteacher  


